
 

 

 

 
 
25th February 2021 
 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF NEW DIRECTOR – JIE (CHARLIE) YOU 
 
 
The Accent Resources NL Board today appointed Mr Jie (Charlie) You as a Director of the 
Company effective immediately. 
 
Jie You is currently an Alternate Director and his personal details are in the Company’s 2020 
Annual Report.   
 
Jie You is an Australian citizen and resides in Australia.  He was appointed as an Alternate 
Director on 8/9/2010. 
 
This announcement is intended to lift Accent Resources NL shares from suspension which 
was imposed on 24th February 2021. 
 
Released with authority of the Board. 
 
Robert Allen 
Company Secretary 
 
 


